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Hello, fellow Tiger Packers.

Greetings in the name of St. Thomas Aquinas!

Season 71 is fast approaching and it is that time of the year again

 where we all converge to the venues to watch and cheer for our athletes.

In line with this, the group has lined up some activities aimed at

 directly supporting our student-athletes.

The most notable of which is the Tiger Pack "Show YoUr STripes" Season

71 shirts.

It will be made available at the end of this month, and advance orders

 are being entertained. (Kindly call Dr. Francis Gloria at [Globe]

0916.699.4349). The proceeds will be used to support the athletes and 

with the recognition and blessing of the UST Office For Alumni Affairs

and the IPEA, things are looking bright for our young group insofar as

soliciting help from the University Administration.

The seed money for this particular project was made possible by the

 collective efforts of the current as well as new members who come from 

different backgrounds -- Thomasian alumni, students and even 

non-Thomasians. The presence of non-Thomasian personalities adds to

 the true appeal of the hard work, perseverance and charm of our

athletes. We can lay claim to the fact that we are the only school

 that has a significant and organized following of this sort. As

 such, we have tapped their help and contribution as well to help 

reach our group's goal of helping the Thomasian student-athletes. This

particular group, however, is small compared to the Thomasian members

 we have tapped and will tap in the coming years.

Going back to the shirt project, many people contributed voluntarily

for the seed money. They are united with us in helping the athletes.

These people have the option of getting back their specific

contribution at the end of the project or they can opt to let their

contribution form part of our permanent funds which we can use

sometime in the future to meet our noble goals. We expect to sell all

 100 pieces of the shirt this coming UAAP Season 71.

For more details about the shirt, please feel free to go to

ust.net.ph, the new home of the Tiger Pack. We have included the link

for your convenience:

http://www.ust.net.ph/index.php?sid=8326fd95af049ca0894c874a3618b71f
The title of the thread is "SHOW YOUR STRIPES T-SHIRT FOR SALE".

If you want to learn more about individual member's contribution to

 the seed money, please click on the following link:

http://www.ust.net.ph/viewtopic.phpf=2&t=353&sid=04f32e8c7b95bbc91386ce25e20b840\
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The title of the thread is "PLEDGES FOR THE SEED MONEY".

There are also plans to have another Appreciation Party for our

athletes. However, details still need to be finalized at the moment.

We will keep you posted on this.

Another project that the group has undertaken is the completion of its

 mini-website. We plan to have this online website as a repository of 

our projects and events as well as to document the significant

activities of our young group. We also plan to include putting up a 

member list with complete names, batch and courses.

To see the Tiger Pack mini-website, please click the link below:

http://www.usttigerpack.weebly.com
We are also in the process of getting tie-ups with some companies for

 future solicitation and collaboration in line with expanding our

member-base. These companies have as owners, chairmen, heads, etc.,

alumni from UST.

We are also in the process of tapping many more Thomasian alumni.

In line with this, the group recently had a meeting with Dr. Evelyn

 Songco and Mrs. Felicitas Francisico, director of UST-IPEA, at the

Office for Alumni Relations. The talk was geared toward the formal 

recognition of our group and the possible merging or "co-existence"

 with other Thomasian alumni groups that were created to help

 student-athletes. All in all, the meeting was successful.

We shall also keep you up-to- date on this important development.

For our part, the group has enjoyed recognition, albeit unofficially

and informally, from the UST Admin, UST-OAR and more specifically,

 from the UST-IPEA. We have had a couple of activities already that

have both directly and indirectly supported our athletes, as well as

the team coaches.

We have successfully organized a couple of appreciation parties aimed

at uplifting the morale of the athletes, more specifically the Men's

 Basketball Team and the Volleyball Teams, both the Men's and the

 Women's. 

Normally, to have parties for a UST Sports Team would require

numerous paper works, addressed to the UST Secretary-General, the

Rector's Office, to the IPEA and to the OAR. But since the motive of

the group is unquestionable, and since the group had been very much

 visible on and off the courts for the past two years, we have managed 

to organize such activities without the usual and tedious, not to

mention meticulous, paper works.

The group has also collected funds from its members and turned them 

over to the UST Men's Volleyball Team Assistant Coach Odjie Mamon. The 

money will be used by the coach and four (4) Men's Volleyball players 

for their hypertrophy phase, a weight-training program that requires a

steady supplement of white eggs needed for their high protein content.

 The said phase will run from May to June 2008. This is also part of

 their preparation to defend the UAAP Men's Volleyball title they won

 last season, a season in which our group had also taken an active

 supporting role, of course from the stands. Even if it is off-season,

still, the group has taken an active role to help the players with 

their dietary requirements.

For more info on the egg project, please click on the link below:

http://www.ust.net.ph/viewtopic.php?f=2&t=342&sid=04f32e8c7b95bbc91386ce25e20b84\
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The title of the thread is: "LET'S START THE (EGG) PROJECT ROLLING".

It has been another busy and fruitful Season 70 for our group. As we

 look forward to an even busier and more fruitful Season 71, we shall

 continue to work even harder toward the realization of our goals. We

 are, as always, in need of support - financially, physically

 (manpower, etc), and of course, spiritually.

We shall be looking forward to seeing you in the venues, to cheer with

 you with all our heart and to sing the UST Hymn with much grace and

 passion. The new season has not even begun but already, we are

 starting to feel the excitement that all the UAAP games will bring.

As we prepare for another grueling season of cheering on and off the

 court, we shall not tire to rely on one another.

 The Tiger Pack is growing and we hope to grow with you.

Together, we shall cry out: "Show YoUr STripes! Black Gold! Black White!"

VIVA SANTO TOMAS!

We are forever, ONE FOR UST!

